
FINAL DATE TO BE 

READ      

 

        

SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, OCTOER 17, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Tues. 10/17  Hey, Raiders!  Come out today at lunch to Room 401, Mrs. Higgins room, for 

the second meeting of Raiders’ League.  Everyone is welcome! 

Tues. 10/17  If you ordered Homecoming pictures, they are in and available for pick up at 

the Activities window at break or lunch.  Make sure you bring your I.D. card 

with you.  

Mon. 10/16  Hey, Raiders!  Next week, starting on Monday, October 23
rd

, B.S.U. will be 

selling Halloween grams.  They will be sold during lunch in the upper 

commons for only $3.00.  Buy one for a friend! 

Wed. 10/17  If you still haven’t picked up your class sweatshirt, please pick it up at break or 

lunch at the Activities window.  We will not be able to deliver them to your 

class this year, so you must pick up your sweatshirt at the Activities window!  

Don’t delay!   

Tues. 10/17  Congratulations to the volleyball teams for their outstanding performances 

yesterday.  All three levels swept Fullerton. Varsity won 25-7 25-6 and 25-10. 

Everyone on the team played well.  Varsity is now 21 and 3 overall and 6 and 1 

in League play.  The next match is today at La Habra.  We need your support, 

so come out and cheer us on! 

Tues. 10/17  Five girls advanced to day two of the Freeway League Girls’ Golf Individual 

Tournament at Westridge Golf Club.  On Wednesday, Sara Lim was in 3
rd

 

place at two under par.  She holed out from the fairway with a 9 iron to get an 

eagle on the 13
th

 hole at Birch Hills Golf Course.  Kristen Kim shot two over 

par and is in 7
th

 place. Liz Yoshitake is tied for 10
th

 place.  Bianca Camacho 

and Jasmin Forbay are tied for 12
th

 place.  Suebeen Noh played her best round 

of the season but unfortunately, did not advance to day two.  Great job, ladies!   

Tues. 10/17  There will be a Speech and Debate meeting today at lunch in Room 331, Ms. 

Fiene’s room.  We will be discussing this weekend’s tournament.  

Congratulations to Jennifer Lee and Daisy Castaneda for their great showing in 

the CSUF tournament this past weekend. 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


